MINUTES, CARS GENERAL MEETING DECEMBER 6, 2003

A short meeting was held during the Christmas party for the purpose of electing officers for 2004. President Patsy Clark, KN6XW, called the meeting to order. She said the following people had agreed to hold an office:

President, Andy Thomas – KD6MDO Vice President, Ken Sanders – AE6LA Treasurer, Lynn Bartschi – AC6CY

Nominations were called for. At this time Doug Hanson, WB6MFV, volunteered to be net manager. No nominations were made. Patsy Clark volunteered to be secretary. The office of activities manager was left open. Voting to accept the slate of officers was by a show of hands and was unanimous.

Officers For 2004

President – Andy Thomas, KD6MDO Vice President – Ken Sanders, AE6LA Secretary – Patsy Clark, KN6XW Treasurer – Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY Net Manager – Doug Hanson, WB6MFV Activities Manager – Open

Following the meeting the group greatly enjoyed singing Christmas Carols led by Andy with his guitar. We learned a new way to remember all the verses of the Twelve Days of Christmas. Thanks loads, Andy for the caroling. Also thanks Tim and Marlene Cody for organizing the Christmas party. It was definitely one of the nicest we have had. Finally thanks to all who came and for bringing so much good food.

Patsy Clark, KN6XW, Secretary